
“Woolworths South Africa’s response”, 11 April 2024 

1. Can you confirm whether the facility linked to the allegation(s) 

is within your supply chain?  

This factory is no longer in our supply chain. 

2. We request more information on the allegation(s), including 

what your company has done to investigate it and ensure 

remedy for workers  

N/A - The factory was last used in 2022.  

3. How are you ensuring that your purchasing practices (fair 

prices; lead times; payment terms; order volumes*) in relation 

to this facility meet the standard required to protect workers 

rights and livelihoods?  

The factory was last used in 2022. Our published factory list will be 

updated to exclude this factory   

 


